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Welcome Back! It is so lovely to have all the children back in school again.
Thank you to everyone for following the one way system around the school, and for
leaving the school site and George Lane so swiftly.

Reporting Illnesses

Could we please kindly ask that when you are reporting an absence for your child due to illness, that the
full symptoms of the illness are provided. We are then able to record the illness absence correctly, and
are able to identify common illnesses in a particular class or year group. Please see and follow the
COVID-19 Symptoms Protocols circulated on September 9 should your child display any of the COVID-19
symptoms. We appreciated your cooperation and support in this matter.

Please be reminded that any absences have to be reported to the school no later than 9am. An absence
MUST be reported every day until your child returns to school, even if this is a continued absence.
This ensures we can follow our Safeguarding procedures

Bentley Photographic

As per the letter dated September 8™ Bentley Photographic will be in school on Wednesday 30t
September to take individual pupil photos. Should you wish to opt out of having your child’'s photo
taken, please advise your class teacher via the school office at admin@hayes-pri.bromley.sch.uk.

Nasal Flu Vaccination

The Nasal Flu Vaccinations are going to be carried out in school on Tuesday 20™" October and will be
administered in classrooms. Could you please ensure that the form sent home this week is completed
and returned by Wednesday 16" September, even if you do not wish your child to have the vaccination.

Change of Collection

Please be reminded that should you have a change in collection, and the person collecting is not on your
authorised list, please ensure an email is sent to admin@hayes-pri.bromley.sch.uk before midday on the
day of collection. This is to ensure the message is received and acknowledged by class teacher before
the end of the school day.

Parking and Driving on George Lane

Please be reminded to remain courteous towards our neighbours, and to park and drive sensibly in
George Lane. Parking and driving inconsiderately can causes serious congestion to our neighbours trying
to enter and leave their properties, and would block access for emergency vehicles. KS2 parents should
only come into George Lane if it is absolutely necessary.

Upcoming Dates

Wednesday 16" September - Year 4 Outdoor learning day — wear old clothes and trainers that can get
muddy

Wednesday 20" September — Bentley Photographic — Individual photos

Tuesday 20" October — Nasal Flu Vaccinations
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